
 

 

 

Untitled 
From: Dennis [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 11:18 AM 
To: supplemental_examination 
Subject: patent Re xam Proposed fee $17,000+ 

Only Large companies will be able to pay the proposed fee.
 
Small comparies and individuals holding patents will NOT be able to afford them.
 
This will drive more companies and individuals to register their patents overseas.
 

I thought the government was trying to make red tape and the cost of doing business at home (USA) easier 

and more friendly. GROW AMERICA! Create more jobs etc etc. Guess it's all smoke & mirrors!!
 

Dennis Smith
 
[e-mail address redacted]
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